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Dear Parents
Hospital Familiarisation Visit

In Week 4 of this term, our Kindergarten children will be participating in a two hour session
presented by The Association for the Welfare of Children in Hospitals. This session will be
presented by trained teachers or nurses to increase children’s knowledge and reduce their
anxiety about hospitalisation and medical care. The presentation will include an interactive
mat talk, a DVD called “Let’s Play Hospitals” and role play which involves the children in
dressing up and playing “Hospitals”.

Sapphire and Topaz: Monday 6 August
Emerald and Ruby:  Thursday 9 August

If your child has any anxieties surrounding doctors, hospitals or medical care in general,
please let your child’s teacher know prior to the incursion.

The cost for each child will be $6.10 for the two hour session and will be deducted from your
child’s upfront payment balance. Please complete the permission slip below and return to
your child’s class teacher by Wednesday 1 August.

Kind regards
Mrs Geoghegan, Mrs Nicholas, Miss Thomson, Mrs Baker

Kindergarten Teachers
25 June 2018

CONSENT FORM FOR Hospital Familiarisation Visit

TO BE RETURNED SIGNED TO THE CLASS TEACHER BY Wednesday 1 August 2018

Contact Information

“Home: Work: 7 Mobile:

Other:

| have read and understood the information regarding the Hospital Familiarisation Visit on 6 August or

9 August and give my consent for my son/daughter Room No. to

participate. | understand the cost of $6.10 will be deducted from my child’s upfront payment balance.

Signature of parent/guardian: Date:




